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Budget Workshop
OUC will hold a public workshop on 
Tuesday, July 11, 2023 at 2 p.m. to 
discuss OUC’s proposed fiscal year 
2024 budget and customer pricing.

The workshop will be held in the 
Commission Chambers on the 
seventh floor of Reliable Plaza,  
100 W. Anderson St., Orlando. No 
action will be taken at this meeting.

Following the July 11 workshop, 
the Commission will meet to adopt 
the proposed budget and customer 
pricing at a public meeting on 
Tuesday, August 8, 2023 at 2 p.m.
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